
 
 
 
 
 

           28th February 2022 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 
At Dixons McMillan we will do whatever it takes to ensure our whole community is highly employable 
and fully ready to lead happy and successful lives. With this in mind, we have been able to purchase 
revision guides to support scholars in their computing revision for all scholars.  We are able to sell these 
CGP revision packs that consist of a revision guide, exam practice book and a set of pre-populated flash 
cards. This would usually retail at £14, but we are able to sell these at £8 through school. The revision 
guides will be given out to scholars in the next few weeks and a charge of £8 will be added to parent pay 
accounts shortly after.  If you are happy with this arrangement then you do not need to fill out a form as 
charges will be made automatically. 
 
If you do not wish to purchase a revision guide to support your scholar then you will need to opt out of 
the purchase by filling in the form below and handing the form to the next computing lesson.  
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr Mahmood 
Head of Computing 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
If you would like a computing revision guide, you do not need to complete this form. 
 
Name of student: ______________________________________________________________ 
 
Advisory: _____________________ 
 
I do not wish to purchase a computing revision guide for the OCR computing GCSE. 
 
Please return this reply slip to the lesson by Tuesday 8th March 2022  
 
 
Parent/Carer signature: ……………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


